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LOCATION AND DESCRIPTION:  
The project is located 60 miles east of Los Angeles 
in the city of Highland, CA. This critical project 
consists of protecting, in-place, the existing 78-inch 
pressure water line by placing additional concrete 
around the pipe and constructing grade stabilizers 
(upstream and downstream of the pipe) to control 
flood velocities. Several public water supply 
agencies serving millions of people throughout San 
Bernardino, Riverside, and San Diego Counties 
rely upon this section of the pipeline to convey 
water for various uses. 
 
AUTHORIZATION:  
Emergency Stream bank and Shoreline Protection, 
Section 14, Flood Control Act of 1946.  
 
ACTIVITIES FOR FY 2021:  
Terminate feasibility study. 
 
FY 2022 PLANNED ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 
None. 
 
ISSUES AND OTHER INFORMATION:  
The local Sponsor decided to not move forward 
with the study.  Therefore, the study will be 
terminated and fiscally closed. 
 
CONGRESSIONAL INTEREST:  
Congressman Obernolte (CA-8); and  
Congressman Aguilar (CA-31. 
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City Creek, Highland, CA 
CAP Section 14 

BUILDING STRONG ®  
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SUMMARIZED FINANCIAL DATA:   

 
As of: 19 Mar 21 

 
                                                Feasibilty 

Estimated Federal Cost           $449,000 

Estimated Non-Federal Cost   $349,000 

Total Estimated Project Cost   $798,000 

Allocation thru FY20                463,000 

Allocation for FY21                  $0 

President's Budget for FY22                                  0 

House Report for FY22                                                                   0 

Senate Report for FY22           0 

Balance to Complete                        $0 

After FY22 

 


